
TO 

m 
MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY 

REGISTRAR'S OFFICE 

MEMORANDUM 

All Fulltime Students 

FROM Acting Registrar 

DATE 1st February, 2021 

SUBJECT OPENING OF THE UNIVERSITY 

At its Special meeting held on Tuesday 19th January, 2021, the University Senate made the 
following resolutions with regards to opening of the University amidst the Covid-19

pandemic: 

Fulltime Students 

A blended learning approach will be adopted for all fulltime students and will run as 
follows: 

1. First year students

You will report on Saturday and Sunday, 20th and 21st February, 2021 at the Great
North Road campus for physical (face-face) classes and are expected to be on
campus until Friday 9th April, 2021. You will thereafter be expected to travel back to

, your homes and continue with on-line classes until Friday, 28th May, 2021. 

2. Second and third year students in ALL Schools, and fourth year Engineering 
Students

You will commence with on-line classes on Monday, 22nd February, 2021 until 
Friday 9th April, 2021. Thereafter all second and third year science based students 
will report on Saturday, 10th April, ZOZl and non-science based stud@nts ili 
expected to report on Sunday, 11th April, 2021 for physical (face-face) classes upto 
28th May, 2021.

3. Final year Students
All final year students will report on Sunday 21st February, 2021 for physical 
(face­face) classes until the end of semester (28th May, 2021).
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